
 

   
     October 8, 2024 

Dear Leary Families, 
 
 
 
I am very excited to announce that the Leary Library will be 
hosting the Scholastic Book Fair this year from October 15th to 
18th! I am thrilled to be part of an event that inspires such interest 
and joy in reading and books. This event is also a wonderful 
fundraising opportunity that directly supports our library and 
school reading events. Students will have the opportunity to 
purchase books from the Book Fair during set times in the school 
day Tuesday through Friday. The Book Fair is also open to 
families after school from 2:30-3:30 on Tuesday and Wednesday, 
2:30-6:00 on Thursday, and 11:30-2:30 on Friday. Student 
transactions during the school day will be cash only, but we do 
accept debit and credit cards for family members after school. 
Thank you to all our community members for their generous 
support of student learning and the Leary Library Program.  
 
Happy reading everyone! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Larsen 
Teacher Librarian 
Leary Integrated Arts and Technology Elementary School 


